
Mendocino County Amateur Radio Communications Service 
Meeting Minutes June 6, 2016 

 
Following the usual practice for even-numbered months, this was an on-the-air 
meeting held on the county-wide linked repeater system.  The meeting was 
called to order by president KJ6EIF. Checking in were: W6FQX, WA6JBK, 
KC6MGM, WB9NJS, KI6RIT, and KI6MJC. 
 
This was primarily a Field Day planning review. 
 
W6FQX announced that he had secured permission to use the facilities of the 
Mendocino County Museum for the venue.  He also reported that North Coast 
Opportunities (NCO) had offered to buy the pizza for Saturday night.  In addition 
he will request a Certificate of Insurance from NCO.  He also said that he would 
be sure to inform the ARRL for listing on their web site. 
 
W6JRC announced that he would make all the public announcements to the 
newspapers and broadcast radio stations although he would not be participating 
in the event. 
 
KC6MCM offered to contact a number of elected officials including state and 
county legislative members and law enforcement. 
 
WA6JBK offered to prepare Sunday morning breakfast for whomever was still 
there (or came back). 
 
WB9NJS offered to provide all the other food and drinks thought appropriate for 
the event and would request reimbursement. 
 
KI6RIT offered to prepare a Facebook page announcing the event and also to 
update the McARCS web site with the event news and a link to the Facebook 
page. 
 
KI6MJC said that she had the McARCS banner, some sidewalk signs for visitor 
information, and a pop-up tent for shelter although she would not be attending 
the event herself. 
 
KJ6EIF said that he would bring the Teen CERT trailer for an operating position. 
 
Other operating positions would be provided by KC6MGM (Jeep), \WA6JBK 
(truck), W6FQX (motorhome) and other tables and chairs as needed. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
John Lemmer, W6FQX 
McARCS Secretary 
 


